
Join us Thursday, Sept. 18, at The Well 
as we open its doors for the first time. 
Experience the facility firsthand with 
self-guided tours, chats with staff, and 
a chance to explore the two fitness 
floors, indoor pools, child-watch 
center, programming rooms, and more.

And don’t miss out on a chance to win 
a free membership to The Well at our 
onsite raffle. Available to founding 
members only, this prize includes a 

full, one-year membership (up to a 
family of 4) to The Well, made possible 
by our event sponsors. 

To take part in this amazing 
opportunity, purchase a founding 
membership to The Well prior to 
Sept. 14. Raffle winners must be 
present at the raffle drawing during 
the grand opening event to  claim their 
membership. 

As a part of The Well from the beginning, the greater Hilliard community  
is welcome to join in the facility’s grand opening celebration.

You’re Invited  
To the Grand Opening!

Sept. 18, 2025 
 5:30 - 8:30 p.m.

Ribbon-cutting ceremony: 5:30 p.m. 
Open House to follow

3993 Cosgray Road, Hilliard, OH


